

"Believe in yourself...Learn together...Persevere...Succeed"

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D P Webb

Associate Headteacher: Mrs V E Ballantyne Associate Headteacher: Mrs A C Knight

Newsletter Week Ending 22 June 2018

CAKE & BOOK SALE

We are raising money for our new library!

We will be having a cake sale next Friday 29th June, before school and during Munchies at break time. Cake donations will be very welcome on Wednesday and Thursday, please drop them off before school . Thank you.



We are also selling books every Thursday and Friday outside the tech room - if you have any books you would like to donate, please drop them off at the school office.



SURVEYS

We have a survey that we would like parents to complete. We would like to know your overall opinion of the school. We hope you can spare the time to complete this survey as it will help us to plan and improve our services in the future.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2PLRKD2

SPORTS DAY

Sports Day dates for each year group are as follows:

Nursery AM: Monday 25th June, 9.30am
Nursery PM & Reception: Monday 25th June, 1.45pm
Year 1 & 2: Wednesday 27th June, 1.45pm
Tuesday 26th June, 1.45pm
Thursday 28th June, 1.45pm



ONLINE SAFETY - SECURITY

It has come to our attention that children are sharing passwords and security details of their accounts with other children. We cannot stress enough how important it is to make your child aware of the dangers of this, so would ask that you talk to your child about sharing passwords of apps and games that they use. Thank you.



WORLD CUP DRESS UP DAY



Each class is supporting a different country for the World Cup this year. Children have been having great fun learning about their chosen country and have enjoyed identifying the flags hanging up around the school. To celebrate the World Cup we will be having a dress up day on <u>Friday 13th July</u>. A donation of £1 paid by either cash or Parentpay will go towards our new library. Children can wear the colours of their class team, but we would sell that no club football team shirts are worn a g Arappal. Management of the

RUSSIA 2018 would ask that no club football team shirts are worn e.g Arsenal ,Manchester etc.

SEVEN KINGS SPORTS FESTIVAL

A huge congratulations to 30 of our Year 6 children who took part in an athletics competition at Seven Kings High School this week. Our team came first and brought home the trophy. Well done!



PARENTS EVENING

Parents Consultation Evening will be on Wednesday 11th July. More details to follow nearer the date.

SCHOOL LUNCHES

If you know your child will be arriving at school after 9.30am, due to pre-booked appointments/interviews, please inform the school beforehand if you want your child to have a school dinner.

It is important that all dinners are booked first thing in the morning. If you do not inform the school before 9.30am, we will **not** be able to provide your child with a lunch. Alternatively, please send your child with a packed lunch or ensure they have eaten before they arrive to school.

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.

YEAR 2 SCIENCE MUSEUM TRIP

Year 2 children will be going to the Science Museum on Wednesday 4th July. Children will need to bring a packed lunch clearly labelled with their name, and wear full school uniform. Please speak to your child's class teacher if you are able to help on the day. If you have not already, please make payment for this trip via your Parentpay account.



ATTENDANCE

The whole school attendance for last week:

84.18%





Have a great weekend!

